CITY OF HIALEAH GARDENS

PUBLIC NOTICE

THE CITY COUNCIL MEETING SCHEDULED
FOR TONIGHT, FEBRUARY 18, 2003, HAS
BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO LACK OF
QUORUM. WE REGRET ANY
INCONVENIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE.

ALL ITEMS ON TONIGHT’S AGENDA ARE
CURRENTLY SLATED TO BE CARRIED
OVER TO THE NEXT REGULARLY
SCHEDULED MEETING TO BE HELD
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 5§, 2003. FOR
FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE
CONTACT THE CITY CLERK. (305) 558-4114
Ext. 218.



